ANNEX

Response to Scrutiny Review on Supporting the Economic Success of Market Towns

1. The Cabinet welcomes the interest of the Environment & Economy Scrutiny Committee in the success of Oxfordshire’s market towns. 

2. However, the Cabinet believes that the future of Oxfordshire’s market towns should be considered holistically, in terms of developing places and communities. We believe that our actions to drive success should be developed from a broader framework and not focus solely on economic success alone.

3. The Cabinet recognises the significant role of District Councils in the development of these communities and therefore we will refer this review to the Oxfordshire Leader’s Group, asking the Leaders of those councils what actions they need to take on board and how Oxfordshire County Council can facilitate them. The Cabinet would also like to have the input of the Oxfordshire Economic Partnership regarding these particular actions.

4. Once District Council Leaders have had an opportunity to comment on the proposals and agree any relevant actions, the Cabinet will consider the recommendations for this council in more detail.

5. In response, the Cabinet requests that the Cabinet Member for Place prepare an action plan for supporting the success of market towns more generally, taking into account the findings of this Scrutiny Review.

